ACEOT newsletter Nr. 47: Paschal greetings, Colloquy on 4 September and Amsterdams Centrum voor Orthodoxe Theologie (ACOT)



## Χριστός ανέστη! Χρистос воскресе! Christ is risen!

Yesterday the 40-day period of Pascha started for the Orthodox. We are now in the Bright Week which is liturgically considered as one day. Paschal greetings from ACEOT to all!

## **ACEOT and ACOT**

Now that ACEOT has established itself internationally, it intends to devote special attention to its Dutch-speaking audience. It will therefore also start using a Dutch name: Amsterdams Centrum voor Orthodoxe Theologie (ACOT). You will hear more about this in due course.

## Save the date: Colloquy on the Philokalia on 4 September in Amsterdam

To mark the launch of Fr. Andrew's book on modern Orthodox theologians a colloquy will be held on 4 September 2015. The main speakers will be Metropolitan Kallistos Ware, Very Revd. Dr. John Behr and Prof. Revd. Andrew Louth himself.

You can unsubscribe from this newsletter at <u>www.aceot.nl</u>.